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From: Linda Davirro <sflindad@pacbell.net> 
Date: April 27, 2016 at 8:32:08 PM PDT 
To: Katy Tang <Katy.Tang@sfaov.org>, eric.mar@sfaov.org, Malia Cohen 
<malia.cohen@gmail.com> 
Subject: Item 4 reappointing sunshine committee member David Pilpel 

To the Rules Committee members: 

Dear Supervisors Tang, Mar and Cohen, 

I am writing to express my support to reappoint sunshine committee member David Pilpel to seat 
six for a two-year term expiring in April 2018. 

I have known David from his work on the redistricting task force and his position on the 
sunshine committee task force, the seat he is being considered for reappointment. 

I've attended some of the sunshine task force meetings and observed David's work and those of 
the other members who must know procedures and administrative code details as part of their 
duties to protect the public's interest and open government. 

Not only does this take dedication to the task, it takes a knowledgeable and committed person to 
take on all manner of complaints, actual or perceived violations and fairly weigh the issues and 
act, however unwelcome and unpopular it makes them. 

David is very dedicated to his committee work and has been pivotal in documenting the sunshine 
task force training materials used by the City's committees and commissions. He takes the time 
to know the administrative codes and thoroughly vets the issues brought to the committee. 

I'd also like to bring to your attention that when PROSAC unexpectedly lacked a secretary at our 
meetings over the last few months, David on his own, came in, gamely stepped up and took the 
minutes for three meetings, so we could proceed to conduct committee business. 
His dedication to good government is obvious. 

Please reappoint David Pilpel to seat six on the sunshine task force committee. 

Respectfully, 

Linda D'Avirro, 
member, park and recreation open space advisory committee 
Sent from my iPhone 
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